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PRESIDENT'S CHARGE

2 0 2 1  F A L L  E D I T I O N

Dear Brothers,
 

I’m excited to say that our fall semester has been an astounding success. Not only did we
initiate the Tau pledge class (who now serve on cabinet), but we were fortunate enough
to have 10 outstanding gentlemen accept our bid of brotherhood. Along with this, each
and every brother continues to prove themselves a scholar, as we received an award of

Superior Academic Achievement, being above the all-men’s average GPA for 8
consecutive years. 

Even restricted by the pandemic, we found ways to reach out in service to both the local
and campus communities. The joint event with the Red Cross had every available
appointment booked by both students and locals alike. Our philanthropy team put

together a calendar with pictures of brothers in seasonal attire for this coming year, with
all the proceedings donated to local charities. 

I’m happy to announce that as of now, we will be having an in-person Pig Dinner this
coming spring semester. I know that it has been sorely missed by undergraduates and

graduates alike, and we are all looking forward to participating in this celebration on the
seventh of May. 

 
I wish you all the best of health.

Sincerely,
 

Luke Stephenson

 



SERVICE
During the fall semester, brothers participated in many
different service projects such as Make a Difference
Day where brothers renovated a wheelchair ramp,
volunteering at the weigh in station for the annual
French Creek Cleanup, and holding our own roadside
clean up. In coordination with the American Red Cross,
the Pi Chapter hosted the first blood drive on campus
since 2019! Two more blood drives are planned for the
coming spring semester. The Pi Chapter totaled 342
service hours averaging 18 hours of service per brother
this fall semester. 

RECRUITMENT
For the Fall Semester, we welcomed three new
brothers into our chapter. Salvatore Pasquale
‘24, Tyler Miller ‘24, Nathaniel Karom ‘23 .  

Recruitment Chair Andreas Vukas '24 and Tyler
Miller  ‘24 organized recruitment events for the
chapter to hold and meet potential new
members. We had multiple events throughout
the semester and had a great time meeting
people who share the same values as us.  For this
upcoming semester, we had 10 accepted bids for
the Upsilon class. The Pi Chapter cannot wait to
see what the new class are able to accomplish.  

ON CAMPUS LIVING
During the Fall 2021 semester, The brothers of
Phi Gamma Delta were without a dedicated
space for campus living. Now the brothers live
in various different dorms on campus. We are in
the process of getting various accommodations
worked out with the college to have a permanent
location on campus. We are actively working
with the school to have these arrangements put
in place to strengthen the  Pi Chapter of Phi
Gamma Delta. 



PIG DINNER 

 We are proud to announce for the time being the Pi Chapter will be having our
annual Frank B. Norris Pig Dinner in person! Be on the lookout in the near future

for more information regarding this great event.

 

"When a man pledges himself to Phi Gamma delta he knows

his commitment is for a lifetime. Phi Gamma Delta is 'not

for college days alone".



Meet the 2022 Cabinet
 

 

Historian 

Luke Stephenson

Treasurer Andreas Vukas

Recording 
Secretary 

Nate Karom

Corresponding 
Secretary 

Tyler Miller

President 

Salvatore Pasquale
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